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	Founded in 1909, the NAACP is the nation's oldest and largest civil rights organization. Its members throughout the United States and the world are the premier advocates for civil rights in their communities, conducting voter mobilization and monitoring equal opportunity in the public and private sectors.
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	PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE


This Newsletter is a little late because we have been busy with activities during the last few months.  In June we had our annual Juneteenth Celebration which was in a new location in Murrieta.  The Town Square Park was large and had over twenty vendors.  In addition to the DJ who provided a lot of good music we had the Adonai Praise Team were wonderful and got us all in the spirit.  There was good food and raffles for vendor donated gifts.  Those who did not attend really missed a great affair.  We plan to start earlier and will get information out to let our members know about the 2013 Junteenth Celebration.   

On July 14, 2012 we had a successful Scholarship Gala at the Trevi Entertainment Center in Lake Elsinore.  The full agenda included 6-$500 Scholarship Awards to students from schools in the area we represent.  We also gave 6 community awards to individuals in the community.  More information about the awards can be found in this Newsletter on page 2.   

On July 28, 2012 we are having our regular meeting to discuss a fund raising activity entitled “Change is on the Rise”.  On pages 3 and 4 you will find out about an effort that I am excited about.  I have mentioned in previous Newsletters that we need to develop ways to raise funds so we can pay for more scholarships, pay for our Executive Board members to attend NAACP conferences and special meetings and to pay for program expenses.  We need your financial support so I am asking that you read our explanation on how funds will be painlessly raised.  Again, I ask for your support.

Finally, I call your attention to the month of September which will be the beginning of our formation of a Nominating Committee for the Election for Branch Officers and Executive Committee.  In October you will be notified of the report of the slate of officers and on November 24, 2012, you will have the opportunity to cast your vote. 
Mary Venerable, 
President

	News Release For Scholarship Awards Gala July 14, 2012


In addition to celebrating its 35 Anniversary of the Branch being chartered, The Southwest Riverside NAACP Branch 1034 provided four of the six awardees with certificates for $500 scholarships.  Each of the candidates were selected on the basis of their Grade Point Average and the content of the required Essays.  Include were Kevin L. Little, 17 graduate from Murrieta Valley Hi and will be attending St. John State University in Stanton, NY; Giovanna K. Mireles, 18 graduate from Lakeside High School and will be attending Biola University, La Mirada, CA; Erica V. Williams, 18, graduate from Elsinore High School and will be attending Cal State San Marcos, San Marcos and Tiffany O. Gyasi, 17, graduate from Murrieta Mesa High School and will be attending Cal Baptist University in Riverside, CA.  Not present were Kiana A. O’Neal, 18, graduate from Lake Elsinore High School and will be attending Northern Virginia Community College in Annandale, Virginia  and Brittany M. Mitchell, 17, graduate from Vista Murrieta High School and will be attending Cal State San Marcos, San Marcos, CA. 

Include in the presentation of the NAACP Scholarship Award Certifications, Assemblyman Kevin Jeffries of the 66th District prepared Certificates of Recognition for each of the students.

A special scholarship award was given to Victor LaMarr Jones, a long term awardee who received his BS degree from Howard University is will continue working for a Doctorate Degree with the support from NAACP member Barbara Anderson.

Another special action occurred during the Scholarship Gala and what was the delivery of Special Awards to members in our community.  The first award, the Loraine Watts Community Involvement Award was given to Riverside County Supervisor Bob Buster for his fights for equality, justice and community unity.  
The Spiritual Leadership Award was given to Pastor Gary L. Adams for his tireless, inspirational and professional leadership  in the Inland Empire communities; his actions associated with youth activities and church food and clothing ministry.   
The Dream Builder Award was given to Shonda Hollowell in recognition for her development of a community program that encourages young ladies to 
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develop their dreams, challenges and goals that result in a positive impact on their lives. The Community Partnership Appreciation Award was given to Randon Lane for his tireless efforts in working in the community and his support to our NAACP Branch in the Scholarship Program. The Small Business Appreciation Award was presented to Rita Wilsey of the Lake Elsinore Valley Rentals For her unwavering support for three years in the use of equipment needed for our use at our Juneteenth Celebrations  and The NAACP Branch 1034 Member Appreciation Award was presented to Mary Venerable for her tireless efforts to increase community awareness of the NAACP Branch, her individual action to increase membership of the branch and her action and  support to raise funds for the branch and  the Scholarship Program.
Finally, a special award was provided to a pioneer Montford Point Marine, David Jones, for his receipt of a Congressional Gold Medal of honor in June 2012. He lives in Lake Elsinore and was among 200 living African Americans to receive this award. 

The final point ending the program was the announcement of  “Change is on the Rise” a fundraising effort to raise funds for the NAACP Branch 1034 General Operations and programs. 

Members of the NAACP and the public are advised to watch for more information on www.changeisontherise@gmail.com.   

[image: image2.png]Jusiisg



 Wednesday, July 25, 2012 
The Police, protesters clash as tensions roil Anaheim
By Ruben Vives, Nicole Santa Cruz and Richard Winton
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Simmering tensions in the wake of two deadly police shootings in Anaheim exploded into violence Tuesday night as protesters clashed with police outside City Hall even as officials voted to ask federal authorities to investigate the killings that have rocked the Orange County community. Protesters hurled rocks, traffic cones and other objects at police clad in riot gear as officers chased people along sidewalks and streets throughout the evening and fired less-than-lethal projectiles into crowds after giving a dispersal order. Sirens 
Page 3 of 7                                            August  2012

wailed as officers formed skirmish lines and police from neighboring law enforcement agencies provided assistance. Police said that at least five people were arrested on suspicion of assault and resisting arrest, and that a reporter from the Orange County Register was struck by a rock as angry crowds stood face to face with officers in tense standoffs. Los Angeles Times
Obama Renews Push to Reduce Gun Violence
By Mary Bruce, ABC OTUS News
In his most extensive remarks on gun control since the tragedy in Tucson, President Obama tonight renewed his push to reduce gun violence, saying "AK-47s belong in the hands of soldiers, not in the hands of criminals." Citing the massacre in Colorado and the "less publicized acts of violence" that plague the nation's cities, the president told the National Urban League that steps to reduce gun violence "should not be controversial, they should be common sense." Following an "extraordinary heartbreaking tragedy" like the deadly shooting in Aurora, Colo., Obama said there is "always an outcry immediately after for action," but that "too often those efforts are defeated by politics and by lobbying and eventually by the pull of our collective attention elsewhere." "Steps to reduce violence have been met with opposition in Congress. This has been true for some time, particularly when it touches on the issue of guns," he said. Yahoo! News
******************************************

State/Local 



Oakland: Dead zones plague police radios
By Jaxon Van Derbeken
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Oakland police Lt. Fred Mestas is haunted by the day he came face-to-face with a robbery suspect who appeared to have a concealed shotgun, went to his radio to summon backup and got nothing but silence. The dreaded "CC scan" readout on his radio confirmed the obvious: He was in a dead spot where his transmission was somehow blocked. The silence lasted an agonizing 2 1/2 minutes. "This was a street-savvy guy - he realized I was having a problem," Mestas said as he recalled the encounter on an East Oakland street in September. "He was starting to look around, trying to figure out which way he was going to run. But I figured, 'As soon as he reaches down in his waistband, I'm going to have to kill him.' "  San Francisco Chronicle 

New law: Convicted felons can't run for office in California
By Rick Orlov, Staff Writer
Gov. Jerry Brown signed into law Monday a measure that would ban elected officials - from Sacramento down to the smallest city or school district - from running for public office once they are convicted of a felony. The measure, AB 2410, was introduced by Assemblyman Felipe Fuentes, D-Arleta. It's unclear now how it will affect a number of local officials around Los Angeles County who are facing various felony charges, including City Councilman Richard Alarcon, because it applies to those who are convicted after Jan. 1, 2013.   Los Angeles Daily News 

Handgun ammo law stuck in Calif. court
By Bob Egelko
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A battle is looming in California courts over whether gun owners should be required to appear in person and be fingerprinted before being allowed to buy ammunition - like the thousands of rounds James Holmes reportedly purchased on the Internet in the weeks before he entered a Colorado movie theater for a deadly shooting rampage Friday morning. One of Holmes' guns, a semiautomatic AR-15 rifle, would be illegal in California, officials say, under a ban on so-called assault weapons enacted after a gunman killed five children in a Stockton schoolyard in 1989.   San Francisco Chronicle 
******************************************

California failing to ensure the health and well being of its children, when compared to other state
By Theresa Harrington, Contra Costa Times
California has the largest child population, but the state ranks near the bottom -- 41st in the nation -- when it comes to children's well-being, according to a report released Wednesday. In fact, California is failing in three out of four measures that gauge health and well-being, says a report by the Annie E. Casey Foundation's 2012 KIDS COUNT Data Book, released in partnership with Children Now, an Oakland-based nonprofit advocacy group. Each state was graded according to 16 indicators of economic well-being, education, health, and family and community. California ranked 23rd in health but failed to rise above the bottom 10 in the other categories.  Inside Bay Area 

Death penalty repeal pits Mayor Villaraigosa vs. former Gov. Wilson
By Patrick McGreevy, Sacramento
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Los Angeles Mayor Antonio Villaraigosa goes up against former Gov. Pete Wilson in a debate over the death penalty that will be coming soon to mailboxes throughout California. Villaraigosa signed the ballot argument to be included in the official state voter guide on Proposition 34, which would repeal the state’s death penalty if approved on the November ballot. Wilson signed the "no" argument. "Proposition 34 lets serial killers, cop killers, child killers and those who kill the elderly, escape justice," says the argument against the measure, also signed by Keith Royal, president of the California State Sheriffs’ Assn., and Marc Klaas, who became an advocate for crime victims after his 12-year-old daughter, Polly, was murdered.  Los Angeles Times
******************************************

World/National 



Eric Holder To Announce Sweeping Federal Consent Decree To Reform New Orleans Police Department
By Kevin Mcgill and Michael Kunzelman
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A court-supervised agreement Tuesday to overhaul the New Orleans Police Department will require the troubled agency to implement the most sweeping police reforms ever negotiated by the Justice Department. Attorney General Eric Holder joined Mayor Mitch Landrieu in announcing the signing of a federal consent decree designed to clean up a police force that has been plagued by decades of corruption and mismanagement. The department came under renewed scrutiny following a string of police shootings in the chaotic aftermath of Hurricane Katrina in 2005. The 124-page agreement spells out a series of strict requirements for overhauling the police department's policies and procedures for use of force, training, interrogations, searches and arrests, recruitment and supervision.  The Huffington Post 

Health care repeal would widen deficit by $109 billion, says CBO
By Chris Moody, Yahoo! News
Repealing the health care law passed in 2010 and upheld by the Supreme Court in June would increase the federal deficit by $109 billion over 10 years, a new Congressional Budget Office analysis estimates. The CBO on Tuesday rated the health care repeal bill passed by the House earlier this month and found that "the direct spending and revenue effects of enacting that legislation would cause a net increase in federal budget deficits of $109 billion over the 2013-2022 period." The primary reason for the deficit increase, the report showed, was the repeal of several tax increases within the health care law.  Yahoo! News 

Blacks, Gay And Straight, Have Biggest Struggle With HIV/AIDS
By Reuters
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As a gay black man growing up in Chicago's infamous Cabrini Green public housing project, Arick Buckles knows first-hand how the stigma of HIV can keep people infected with the virus from seeking treatment. It took him six years after he tested positive for the human immunodeficiency virus, or HIV, to get care. By then, Buckles was frail and wore turtleneck sweaters to hide his severely swollen lymph nodes. "I didn't want to accept it was the HIV that was disfiguring my face, my neck. It was visible," Buckles said. He finally sought care after suffering pneumocystis pneumonia, a lung infection that strikes HIV patients as their immune systems weaken.  The Huffington Post 

Disabled kids more likely to be victimized
By Mary Flynn, California Health Report
Children with disabilities are at nearly four times greater risk of being a victim of violence than those without a disability, according to a recent analysis. Advocates have long been aware that disabled children are at an increased risk of being exposed to violence, but the study revealed the extent of the problem for the first time. “The impact of a child’s disability on their quality of life is very much dependent on the way other individuals treat them,” said lead researcher Mark Bellis in a statement. Bellis and his colleagues at Liverpool John Moores University in Liverpool, UK, examined 17 studies from the US, UK, Sweden, Finland, Spain and Israel. All together, the studies included data from more than 18,000 children, mostly aged 2 years.  HealthyCal.org 

Eagle Scouts return medals over organization’s anti-gay stanceBy Mike Krumboltz, Yahoo! News
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The Boy Scouts of America's stance of not allowing openly gay people to serve as troop leaders or members has inspired several Eagle Scouts to return their hard-earned medals and renounce their membership. Boing Boing writer Maggie Koerth-Baker first posted a story about how her husband, Christopher Baker, a former Eagle Scout, returned his medal to the Boy Scouts of America. The post, which included Baker's letter to the BSA, drew a strong reaction from the Boing Boing community. So much so, that other former Eagle Scouts began returning their medals as well. This is no small sacrifice on the part of the Scouts.  Yahoo! News 
National Urban League: “Black Vote Critical to Obama Victory”
By Chris Levister
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In its report “The Hidden Swing Voters: The Impact of African Americans in 2012,” the National Urban League sends a clear message: “The Black Vote Does Matter.” One of the nation’s oldest civil rights organizations says the number of Black voters who turn out to vote in the upcoming elections could play a huge role in several swing states. A swell of Black voters was the difference in several states in 2008, according to the report, which focused on North Carolina, Virginia and Ohio in particular. "Essentially, African American voters in a number of key states hold the key to the outcome of the 2012 election," Marc Morial, the Urban League's president, said.  Black Voice News 

Partisan Rifts Hinder Efforts to Improve U.S. Voting System
By Ethan Bronnern
Twelve years after a too-close-to-call presidential contest imploded in a hail of Florida punch card ballots and a bitter 5-to-4 Supreme Court ruling for George W. Bush, the country’s voting systems remain as deeply flawed as ever with any prospect of fixing them mired in increasing levels of partisanship. The most recent high-profile fights have been about voter identification requirements and whether they are aimed at stopping fraud or keeping minority group members and the poor from voting. But there are worse problems with voter registration, ballot design, absentee voting and electoral administration.  New York Times 

President Obama related to country’s first enslaved man
By Claudine Zap, The Lookout 
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A study from Ancestry.com has determined that President Obama is related to John Punch, the first black African enslaved for life in America--which would make Punch 
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the 11th great-grandfather of Obama. The connection is made through Obama's mother, Stanley Ann Dunhan. The website's records say she had ancestors who were white landowners in Colonial Virginia who descended from an African man, Punch. According to the site's press release, Punch tried to escape indentured servitude in colonial Virginia in 1640 and was punished by becoming enslaved for life.  Yahoo! News 

Study: Anxiety disorder overdiagnosed in poor moms
By Nicole Jones, California Health Report
General anxiety disorder can be a devastating condition, one that warrants mental health services for 6.8 million American adults every year. But a new study suggests that over-diagnosis of the disorder, especially among the poor, is also an alarming issue. Psychiatry continues to classify anxiety as an abnormal experience among people who are living in poverty, when stress is often a reasonable response to their circumstances, according to the study, “Is it Generalized Anxiety Disorder or Poverty?” published in the Child and Adolescent Social Work Journal.  HealthyCal.org 

Oprah Can't Help Every Black American
By Courtney Connley 
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Reflecting on the recent Twitter debate about Winfrey's work on behalf of African Americans, Global Grind's Courtney Connley says that instead of focusing on the media mogul, we should ask ourselves what we can do to help the community that we see up close and personal every day. While disagreements about who Oprah lends her help and fortune to is nothing new, it's clear that the talk show queen is fed up with continuous accusations and highlights of what she doesn't do for the black community and to be honest with you, I can't blame her. Far too often, we as a black community look to our media leaders to single-handedly fix the problems we face.   The Root 

******************************************

California builds the nation's largest prison medical facility
By Julie Small 
California is building the largest prison medical facility in the nation — and it’s doing it a record clip. That’s because the state has to comply with a federal court order to improve health care for inmates. A cluster of a warehouses, bungalows and two-story-high mounds of dirt mark the future home of the California Health Care Facility, just outside of Stockton. Even though the word “prison” isn’t in its name, the 144-acre facility definitely fits the description. That will be evident soon when the building contractor rings the perimeter with electrified fences and guard towers. The medical hub inside those fences is designed to provide long-term care to 1,700 inmates too sick to live in regular housing.   Southern California Public Radio 

FUTURE EVENTS

The August NAACP Meeting is cancelled.  
On August 22th a Round table meeting with Religious Leaders in Community with select NAACP Executive Board members. 
 On September 22, 2012 our NAACP Meeting will be at a new location.  The meeting location is Sun City Civic Association Complex, 26850 Sun City Blvd, Sun City, CA.  The Executive Board Meeting will begin at 10:30 a.m. and the Regular Meeting will be 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. This meeting will discuss the Election Committee's responsibility.  

On October 6, 2012 - Change is on the Rise Extravaganza at Wilson Winery – More Information to come. Please be looking out for email Change Is On The Rise.com  

October 27, 2012 - NAACP Meeting in Sun City at 11:30 a.m.  The October meeting will receive Nominations by Petition and election of the Election Supervisory Committee. 

November 24, 2012 - NAACP Meeting in Sun City at 11:30 a.m.  The November meeting will include ballot voting for the Election of Officers and at-large members of the Executive Committee. 

December 15, 2012 - NAACP Christmas Party at 12 noon at Sun City Civic Association Complex. This will include Pot Luck meal.  Members are asked to RSVP to Mary Venerable, 951-443-4551 and what you are bring.
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	Welcome to our Biz Card Ad Section
Thank you for your support.

	Jennifer Jones of Keller Williams Realty Inc.

She appreciates the opportunity to earn your business and is ready to help you with all your real estate needs whether you are looking to buy or sell a home.  You may reach her at 951-233-2870 or JenJones1212@yahoo.com.
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REALTOR®

LIC# 01838165

Cell: 951 233-2870

Fax: 951 271-3000

Email: jenjones1212@yahoo.com

o
KELLER WILLIAMS

REALTY

1385 Old Temescal Rd
Corona, CA, 92881
Each Offico Independently Owned and Operated






	Natalie Neat, Arbonne Consultant
She believes when it comes to what your body needs, it’s simple - the small changes are the ones that make the biggest difference in your life. Arbonne Essentials can help you accomplish your goals and get you on the path to healthier living with nutrition that’s individually targeted to your body’s needs.  Generous hostess rewards program.  Become an Independent Consultant.  You may reach her at 949-544-1991 or www.sand2sea.myarbonne.com.
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	Ramona Martin, Gigi Hill Bags, Independent Stylist
Gigi Hill Bags were designed and tested by real women!  The interior is fully lined with complementary fabrics.  The Gigi Hill Signature Pocket Design ensures there is a pocket for everything – cell phones, PDA, water bottles, sunglasses, pens, key fob, and other essentials.  They have generous hostess and Independent Stylist compensation available.  Learn more at www.gigihillbags.com/Ramona or call 

951-674-8231.
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Ramona.gigihill@verizon.net
www‘gigihillbags.com/Ramona

Shop 24/7

Give a catalog party
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	 Southern California Gas Company

Randon Lane

Public Affairs Manager

25620 Jefferson Avenue, SC8094

Murrieta, CA.  92562-9524

Tel:  909-335-7660  Mobile: 951-830-3485

                                    Rlane2@semprautilities.com
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What’s That Smell? Creates 100% all natural Bath Salts,
Body Scrubs, Butters, Soaps, Lotions Oils and more that will[image: image9.jpg]SN

What's that smell?

-.smells like




Nourish and protect the skin.  All Handmade and designed to 
help you look and feel beautiful in your favorite Designer

Scent that has special meaning just for you.  

Oh Yea…and when you pass by people – you’ll leave a 

Lasting Scent that will make everybody say 

“Oooh…What’s That Smell?”

Visit us:  www.ooohwhatsthatsmell.com
Sipz Café offers 100% Organic Coffee & Tea products that     [image: image10.png]



put a spin on the way you feel about your favorite beverages.

Experience the taste of our products because as our customers

Say…Just One Sip is all it takes!

Sipz Café is changing people lives through Coffee 1 cup at a time!

Call for your sample today: 213-640-1977

www.sipzcafe.com
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	Future Meeting Dates
	Save These Dates

	NAACP

 National Association for the Advancement of Colored People
Sun City Civic Association Complex,
26850 Sun City Blvd, Sun City, CA.  
The regular meeting schedule is 11:30 a.m. on fourth Saturday of each month except November and December 2012

~ Mary Venerable, President
	August 22th -Round table mtg with Religious Leaders
September 22, 2012  – Regular NAACP Meeting – Speaker
October 6, 2012 - Change is on the Rise Extravaganza at Wilson Winery
October 27, 2012 – Regular NAACP Meeting - Speaker

November 24, 2012 -  NAACP Meeting – Election of Officers
December 15, 2012 - NAACP Christmas Party at 12 noon at Sun City Civic Association Complex
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